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 LYDNEY MARKET SUB-COMMITTEE  
 

DRAFT Minutes of the Meeting held in Council Chambers,  
Claremont House, Lydney on  

 
Thursday 25th January 2024 at 1.30pm 

 
PRESENT: Councillors C Harris (Chair), S Holmes P Johns, E Taylor and T Saunders 
  
Also 
Present: 

M Greenfield (Town Clerk– Minute Taker) 

  
Members 
of the 
Public: 

 
None. 

 

 
1. APOLOGIES 
 Councillors M Jones and H Ives 
  
2. LYDNEY MARKET 
  
 A Briefing Paper was submitted to Full Council in November 2023, following 

which this Sub-committee was formed.  
 
The council identified that Lydney would benefit from a local market at Newerne 
Street Car Park and the role of the Sub-Committee is to provide various 
recommendations to council on the subject.  
 

 The Sub-Committee discussed several areas including, staffing, management of 
the market provision, health & safety requirements, Traders Licenses, market 
times (opening possibly from 7am – 2pm on Saturdays). 
 

 It was identified that additional advice would be needed, to progress the ideas 
discussed and membership to NABMA (the voice of markets) would be 
appropriate. 
 

 Cllr Harris proposed that the Lydney Market Sub-Committee recommend to Full 
Council to take out a membership to NABMA. 

 Resolved:  Unanimously approved  
  
3. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
 To be confirmed   
  
 Meeting ended at 3.00pm  

 
 

Chair ……………………………     Date …………………………… 
 


